
FARMLAND IS A PRIORITY
Let's preserve, protect, and conserve to benefit future Rhode Islanders



rifoodcouncil.org

DEAR CHAIRMAN ABNEY &
SENATOR DIPALMA,
PLEASE INCLUDE $5
MILLION FOR THE
PROTECTION AND
CONSERVATION OF
FARMLANDS IN RHODE
ISLAND IN THE FY24
BUDGET.
When included, the $5M would bring
at least $8M into the state in
matching funds and would ensure
that our remaining precious farmland
is not lost to development

Name, City/Town

THANK YOU,

Representative
Marvin L. Abney

12 Summer Street
Newport, RI 02840


